EASTON PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION



225 CENTER ROAD EASTON, CT., 06612

TELEPHONE (203) 268-6291 FAX (203) 268-4928 TOWN WEBSITE: eastonct.gov

To: Christine Halloran, Town Clerk

From: Robert Maquat, Chairman

Date: January 26, 2015

Re: Cancellation of Regular Meeting Scheduled for January 26, 2015

This is to inform you that the regular meeting scheduled for the Easton Planning and Zoning Commission for Monday, January 26, 2015 has been canceled due to inclement weather. We have rescheduled this meeting including the public hearing on Special Permit Application SP-15-01 to a SPECIAL MEETING to be held Monday, February 2, 2015.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Margaret Anania, Secretary

Easton Planning and Zoning Commission

